# North Valley High School

# **Knightline Newsletter**

October 2017



# From your Principal...

# **Dear North Valley Families:**

Welcome to all North Valley Knights:

High school is a time that you will remember for the rest of your life. Do your best to make those memories positive. Many of you will experience life changing moments during these years. You will meet and work with teachers who will challenge you and help you to know your full potential. Most of you will make friends that will last forever. Some of you will experience personal challenges that may at times seem overwhelming. Most of you will have opportunities to try new things and push your abilities to new levels. All of you will be surrounded by staff members who care about you and who have chosen to dedicate their lives and time to helping you succeed and move forward into your future.

This year will be full of all kinds of decisions for all of you. You will have opportunities to make choices hundreds of times a day. Think before you decide. What will the consequences of the choice be for you and for others? Let the <u>3R's</u> of being a Knight govern your daily life by making each decision thoughtfully and with **RESPECT**, **RESPONSIBILITY**, and **RESILIENCY**.

We ask that all students and staff behave <u>ABOVE THE LINE</u> using the <u>3R's</u> as your guide. Responsible behavior will lead to good attendance, good grades, good citizenship, and a willingness to take on academic and personal challenges. Respectful behavior will help us create a school atmosphere where all students and staff feel valued and safe. Resilient behavior will help you to overcome the challenges that beset us daily in this life. Strive to make our <u>3R's</u> (Respectful, Responsible, and Resilient) a part of who you are and excellence will follow.

The administrators, professional staff and support services personnel are committed to helping every student grow and learn the skills and knowledge necessary to be successful in their future. We are committed to you. We will work hard for you and will strive to act with fairness, compassion, consistency, and integrity.

Sincerely,

Erik Lathen Principal

# ONLINE REGISTRATION IS OPEN

We are excited to announce that we are going paperless. Please register at <a href="https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/three-rivers-school-district/parents/online-registration">https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/three-rivers-school-district/parents/online-registration</a> or click on the Parent Vue button on the home page (bright purple). Call our office at 541-479-3388 if you have any questions and we'd be glad to help.

### **COLLEGE AND CAREER UPDATES- FROM THE COUNSELING OFFICE**

#### REGISTER TO TAKE THE SAT

Sign up to take the SAT/ACT. See student services for more information or go to <a href="https://www.collegeboard.org">https://www.collegeboard.org</a> to register for the SAT test.

#### **FAFSA OPENING DATE:**

FAFSA will open on <u>OCTOBER 1st</u>, so make sure you and your parents get you FSA ID's (yes you need two separate accounts) so you can fill the FAFSA out as soon as possible!

The new date is for EVERYONE, even for current college students!



# The Activities Calendar......

Did you know that all our school activities are neatly arranged on our Activities Calendar online. Just log onto <a href="https://www.skylineoregonconference.org">www.skylineoregonconference.org</a> and select North Valley High School. This is where you will find the most up-to-date North Valley events and times including sports, building events and extracurricular activities.

# North Valley High School Website......



Log on and check out our North Valley Website at.....

https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/north-valley-high-school/ You will find imformation like upcoming building events, daily announcements (under the school/school news tab), sporting events, and so much more on this forever changing website. So go check-it-out.

## ParentVue.....

Help your student by using our ParentVue software. ParentVue allows you to see your student's grades, attendance, earned credits and class schedules. If you haven't already signed up for ParentVue and would like to, call the office at 541-479-3388 or email <a href="mailto:stephanie.phillips@threerivers.k12.or.us">stephanie.phillips@threerivers.k12.or.us</a> to get your activation code.